
 

 

Friday 11th November  
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
A huge well done to all students who came onsite last week for mock exams. Attendance was excellent 
and students will soon learn how much progress they have made this term and what they need to 
improve on. There will be a feedback week starting on Monday 21st November and your child should 
share with you there results during this week. 
 
Dress code and Uniform 
 
Most students have returned to school well-equipped and refreshed for the new half term. Some Year 
10/11 students are still not wearing blazers when entering their form rooms. Students will be issued 
with detentions where this is the case. Please remind students to have these on when the leave for 
school.  
 
A reminder that 6th form students should not have trainers on and should not be wearing coats inside 
the building. Lockers are available for all students and they are expected to keep any outdoor wear in 
them. 
 
Production Arts Academy 
 
The Mulberry Schools Trust Production Arts Academy applications will open next week for Year 10 and 
12. This is a brilliant enrichment opportunity for all students with an interest in Theatre design and 
details on how to apply will be shared early next week. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Ms S Brian 
Acting Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 


